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1 February 2011. 
 
Mr Rhett Brown 
ACC Safety Speaker 
 
Dear Rhett, 
 

Consequences of UNSAFE Actions 
 
I would like to thank you for spending the time with us in December and giving the 
presentation of yourself as a living example of the consequences of a workplace accident. 
 
While all of us are aware of industrial safety, to have you with the courage to stand in front 
of us and give your story of life after a major accident is very sobering and thought 
provoking. Your accident scene is all too familiar to us, the result of a fall from a relatively 
low height. Much of our work on the Lion Brewery Site occurs in pipe racks just above 
head height. 
 
There is now no argument over the safety aspects of our work when we discuss a task 
with the construction crew. There is also an enhanced attention to safety during the days 
work. 
 
I wish you well in the future, and know that you will get some encouragement  from 
knowing that your message has helped my team to think and work a little harder at being 
safe. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Managing Director. 




